
Dragon’s Dish 
Updates from the Forest   

 
Don’t forget to look for the small dragon! Be the first to email fgsfundraising@gmail.com with the correct location and win a free 

lunch credit for your child! 
April 20, 2025 

Dear Forest Green Families, 

Student-Led Conferences & Family Connection Evening 
On Thursday, April 24th from 5:00–7:00 p.m., we’re inviting families to join us for our Family 
Connection Evening! There will be a physical literacy activity in the gym for families to explore 
together, and teachers will host student-led conferences in their classrooms. This is a wonderful 
chance for students to proudly share their learning and classroom experiences with you. 

If you would prefer to have a one-on-one conversation with your child’s teacher, please don’t 
hesitate to reach out to them directly to book an individual appointment. 

We look forward to welcoming you into the school and celebrating all the great learning 
happening at Forest Green! 

Registration Reminder - - Deadline passed 
We need you to register for school as soon as possible if you haven’t done so yet! The 
registration deadline has now passed. Enrolment impacts budgets and staffing, and therefore, 
we need to ensure we are up-to-date with school registrations as soon as possible. 

This will also assist our Transportation Services department who are already finalizing bus 
routes for next year for those families requiring transportation. Please note,  

How do I get started? 

Visit https://powerschool.psd.ca/public/ and log into your parent account. Once inside the Parent 
Portal: 

1. Select your child's name in the blue bar at the top of the screen. 
2. Select the RSVP icon on the left side of the screen.   

Monday 
April 21 

Tuesday 
April 22 

Wednesday 
April 23 

Thursday 
April 24 

Friday 
April 25 

Easter Monday, 
No School 

 

AHS Dental 
Preventative 

Program (K-3) 
 

Intramurals: 
Soccer (Gr 5-6) @ 

Lunch recess 
 

Administrative 
Professionals Day 

 
Choir Practice      

(Gr 3-6) @ Lunch 
recess 

 
 

Handbell Practice 
(Gr 4-6) @ Lunch 

recess 
 

Family Connection 
& Student-Led 

Conferences @ 5-7 
p.m. 

Hot Diggity Dog 
Lunch (if ordered) 

 
Student Vote (Gr 5 

& 6) 
 

Read-a-Thon 
Assembly @ 2:00 

mailto:fgsfundraising@gmail.com
https://powerschool.psd.ca/public/


Need help completing your registration?  Check out this video tutorial 

If you aren’t able to retrieve your login credentials using the “Forgot Username or Password?” 
link on the Sign In page, please contact the school directly for assistance logging in to the 
Parent Portal. 

Read-a-Thon Assembly – April 25 at 2:00 PM 
We’re wrapping up our Book Fair celebrations with a special assembly on Friday, April 25 at 
2:00 PM! During the assembly, the Forest Green Fundraising Society will be recognizing the 
students and classes who logged the most reading minutes. 

There will also be a prize draw for students who participated by tracking their reading—every 20 
minutes was an entry and a chance to win something extra! 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Book Fair and encouraged a love of reading at 
home! 

How We're Using Cultural Fees This Year 
Thank you to all families who have paid their Cultural Fees—these contributions help us provide 
enriching learning opportunities for students throughout the year. Here's how we’re putting those 
funds to good use this spring: 

● A live performance of Beetlejuice Jr. at Horizon Stage for Grades 3–6 – coming up in 
May 

● An Alien In-Line Skating workshop – taking place in May 
● An Artist in Residence, Angela Hall, is working with students to explore visual art over 

several sessions – running through May and June 
These experiences help bring learning to life, sparking creativity, curiosity, and joy for our 
students! 

If you haven’t yet done so, please log in to PowerSchool to ensure your child’s Cultural Fees 
have been paid. Your support makes these opportunities possible! 

Spring Book Fair - April 29-May 1 
Get ready to dive into some great reads at our Spring Book Fair! From April 29 to May 1, 
families are invited to explore a wide selection of books and support a love of reading in our 
school community. 

Students who raised funds during our Read-A-Thon will receive a coupon for 10% of the amount 
they raised to spend at the fair. We’re also celebrating two outstanding students: the Top Reader 
and the student with the highest donations will each receive a $50 gift card - all courtesy of our 
amazing Fundraising Society and School Council. 

Don’t miss this chance to build your home library, support literacy, and cheer on our young 
readers! 

 
 

https://youtu.be/Ib8QF1eAkX8?si=v6P46Hei3V5i2p99


Happy Administrative Professionals Day! 
A heartfelt thank you to Mrs. Buchaski for keeping our office running like clockwork. Your 
organization, attention to detail, and dedication do not go unnoticed—we’re so grateful for all 
that you do! 
 
Parent Handbook  
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2024/2025 School Year. 
 
We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.  
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram.  
 
We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not 
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either 
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 

Leah and Miranda 
(Principal and Assistant Principal)  
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